
   
 

   
 

 PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS, 
13 NEW ROAD STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 

Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Mrs Kathryn Sargent.  

ST JOSEPH’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Principal Mr Anthony Wilkes 01384 431980 

HAGLEY CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL Principal Mr James Hodgson 01562 881820 
4th Sunday of Easter – 29th/30th APRIL 2023 – YEAR A 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 29th April 

 

5-00PM People of the Parish   

 

4th Sunday of Easter 

 

Sunday 30th 

 

8-30AM 

11-00AM 

Intentions of Dr Natalie Rowley (birthday) 

Judi Atkins (2nd Anniversary) 

Monday 1st May 9-00AM James Varley St Joseph the worker 

Tuesday 2nd 12-30PM 

 

Intentions of Mary McGrath St Athanasius 

Wednesday 3rd 9-00AM James Keane St Philip & St James 

Thursday 4th 9-00AM John Costello English Martyrs 

Friday 5th 

 

9-00AM 

7-00PM 

Holy Souls 

O’Dwyer family deceased. 

 

Saturday 6th 

 

 

10-00AM 

 

5-00PM 

Intentions of Ron Pate 

 

Special Intentions (L.R) 

 

 

5th Sunday of Easter.  

 

 

Sunday 7th 

 

 

8-30AM  

 

11-00AM 

Intentions of the Coyne family 

 

People of the Parish  

PRAYERS AND READING FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 262 0F THE MASS BOOK 
The second collection this weekend will be for the Clergy Training Fund.  

CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am.  Also, confession is available after any Mass. 
GROWING IN FAITH LENT BIBLE STUDY – Wednesdays 10am in the Assisi room, looking at this Sunday’s Gospel.   
DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday ROSARY – 6.35pm on Friday.  
ADORATION – After Saturday 10am Mass and Wednesday 8-30am  
LITTLE SAINTS CHILDREN’S LITURGY – At Saturday 5pm Mass.   
CHURCH OPENING – Fridays 8-30am – 4pm on Fridays. Thank you everyone who signs up to welcome each week.  
 
RECENTLY DEPARTED -  
Kenneth ‘David’ Price – Funeral Service Tuesday 9th May at 2-10pm at Stourbridge Crematorium. 
Patricia Ann Jones – Funeral Mass Thursday 11th May at 11-30am followed by burial at Norton Catholic Cemetery.  

 

THANK YOU SO MUCH from Deacon Tom for all the Easter offerings, gifts and cards.  

 
DIOCESAN DAY PILGRIMAGE TO THE SHRINE OF OUR LADY OF WALSINGHAM on Saturday 13th May. Depart 7am; 
return c. 9pm. Cost - £25 per person, Children £10, servers free. Booking form in the Church porch. 
 
SYNODAL PATHWAY PROGRESS MEETING – Tuesday 23rd May, 7pm in the parish centre. All welcome. 
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MAY SCRIPTURE REFLECTIONS – is now available on the Parish website. A small number of copies are available in 
the porch.  
PASTORAL LETTER – Copies are available in the porch and on the Archdiocese of Birmingham website 
CORONATION PRAYER CARDS from the Bishops of England and Wales are also available in the porch.  
 
MAY PRAYER INTENTIONS – Pope's Intentions for May.  We pray that Church movements and groups may 
rediscover their mission of evangelisation each day, placing their own charisms at the service of needs in the world.  
Parish intentions: We pray for the intentions of pilgrims travelling to Walsingham and Lourdes.  
 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – The next lunch will be on Wednesday 17th May. To book a place please contact Elaine 
on 07941 833026 by Monday 15th May. 
 
YOUTH GROUP – Next meets on Tuesday 2nd May 6-30pm – 8-30pm in the Parish Centre.  
POETRY GROUP - Next meets on Thursday 4th May at 7pm in the Parish Centre. 
 
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR APRIL 400 CLUB WINNERS.  
£75  J E Shearer, P Bradley, A Jones, M Lodge 
£25  Mr P Harrington, Margaret Glynn, Christine Marsh, Sandra Pope. 
£10  Mary Roach, Holly Miller- Manly, Ann-Marie Philpotts, Annette Parker, Angela Fletcher,  
         Kath Powell, Mr & Mrs Forde, Jo Trinham, Anna Mela, Damien Friel, Ron Pate,  
         Janice Hayward, Debbie Faux-Conduit, Mrs E Hingley, Anne Robinson, Joan Lewis  
 
FOODBANK DONATIONS SHORTAGES –1LTR cartons of UHT Milk, 1LTR cartons of Fruit Juice made from 
concentrate, Tinned fruit, Tinned potatoes, Packs of Mash, Small bags of Sugar, Small jars of coffee, Breakfast cereal 
multi-pack, Toilet roll, roll on deodorant, washing up liquid. We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 
10-00am – 12-30pm. Please drop your donations to the back door of the parish centre.  Thank you for you continued 
support. Information about the Thermal appeal can be found on the board in the porch, including extra donations of 
clothing.  
 
LIVE SIMPLY THEME FOR MAY: Be water wise! Water conservation is vital for reducing the stress of our growing 

population on the Earth’s natural resources. Save water by taking shorter showers, fixing leaks and storing rainwater 

for gardening. 

 

HAPPY HOURS CLUB - Youth and Social Club for people with learning disabilities. St Thomas' Church Hall, St Thomas 

Church, Market Street, Stourbridge, West Midlands, DY8 1AG. Tuesday Evening - 7.00pm-9.00pm.  £2 per week (For 

more information, please contact Terry Pigott, 07473 873677, happyhoursstourbridge@outlook.com or Steve Mills 

stevemills47@gmail.com 

ST WINFRED’S WELL HOLYWELL - Our Lady of Lourdes Kingswinford are organising a trip to St Winfred's well, 

Holywell on the 17th of June.  If you are interested and would like further information, please contact Stephanie on 

01384 274520 

 

MISSIO RED BOX 2022 Thank You. In 2022 Our Lady & All Saints raised £5,750.61 through our Red Boxes and 

donations to Missio and the Mill Hill Missionaries. Our missionary community here at Our Lady & All Saints is part of 

a worldwide network of people supporting missionaries through prayer and financial assistance. Your support of 

projects such as the Funding Mission station in Cameroon has enabled Fr Leon, a Mill Hill Missionary, to help children 

learn in a safe environment and instill values that empower them to turn away from conflict and towards faith in 

God. Visit Missio.org.uk to find out more about how your support changes lives for the better. 

 

HARVINGTON HALL FESTIVAL OF HISTORY – Leaflets are available in the porch or visit harvingtonhall.co.uk for 

further details.  
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